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Installation of Electrical Loops 
The I-405 Sepulveda Pass Improvements Project contractor is scheduled to conduct nighttime freeway closures on the southbound I-405 between Santa Monica on-ramp and National Boulevard on-ramp to facilitate installation of electrical loops on the southbound freeway. The first of the nighttime closures is scheduled to begin Tuesday, July 8, 2014 and continue through early morning Wednesday, July 9, 2014. The second nighttime closure will take place on Wednesday, July 9, 2014 and continue through early morning Thursday, July 10, 2014. Ramps will begin to close at 7:00 p.m., followed by lanes closures at 10:00 p.m., leading up to the full closure from 12:00 a.m. to 5:00 a.m. To view the complete construction notice, please click here.
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